
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

                                                                                                                             21st October 2024  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As you may be aware all Year 4 children who are registered at schools in England are required to take 

the official government Multiplication Tables Check. Schools must administer the check within the 2-

week period from Monday 2 June 2025. 

We would like to invite you to a parent meeting to discuss the check in further detail. This will be an 

opportunity for us to give you information regarding the check, as well as a time for you to answer any 

questions you might have. 

Parent meeting will take place on: 

Wednesday 6th November at 2.45pm 

Ensuring children are fluent in their knowledge of times tables proves invaluable as they move through 

their mathematical school journey, as well as through to their adult life! 

If you have any further questions, please either contact myself or your child’s teacher. 

We look forward to seeing as many of you there as possible! 
  
Kind regards, 
  
  
  
Chloe McGrath                          Eve Maynard 
Year 4 Teacher                         Year 5 Teacher/KS2 Lead/Maths Subject Lead 
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